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Employees 

 
Request: 
 
It would be helpful to know, approximately, how many employees there are within 
secondary education in the Wolverhampton City Area.  If possible, within that, the 
number that are in a teaching/teaching support role, the number that form the 
leadership teams and the remaining support roles.  
 
In respect of your above questions, it has been established after careful 
consideration that the Council does not hold the above information. 
Consequently, we are unable to provide any information relating to the above, and 
are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the Act, that states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  
 
However, I can inform you that individual schools would hold their own information. 
 

 


